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UPDATE ON HEALTH AND CARE SYSTEM WINTER PLANNING 2022-2023  
 

 

Purpose of the Report 
 
1. To consider the updated information provided regarding Nottingham and Nottinghamshire 

Integrated Care Board’s winter planning arrangements.  
 

Information  
 
2. At its September 2022 meeting, the Committee considered and discussed in detail a report 

and presentation on the health and adult social care winter planning arrangements in place 
for 2022-2023. Arising from those discussions, the Committee requested a further update for 
consideration at its November 2022 meeting. This is attached as an Appendix to this report, 
and sets out the system response to increased pressures since the previous meeting, actions 
taken during critical incidents, and how the subsequent learning has informed the Winter Plan. 

 
3. Following the previous meeting, at the end of September 2022 a Critical Incident was declared 

across the Integrated Care System, in view of extreme pressures and extended waiting times 
to access beds at NUH and Sherwood Forest Hospital NHS Trusts. The committee will wish 
to understand further the rationale and impact of this development 

 
4. Lucy Dadge, Director of Integration and Caroline Nolan, System Delivery Director (Urgent 

Care) will attend Health Scrutiny Committee to brief Members and answer questions, as 
necessary. 

 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the Health Scrutiny Committee: 
 
1) Considers and comments on the information provided. 

 
2) Schedules further consideration, if required.  

 
 
Councillor Sue Saddington 



Chairman of Health Scrutiny Committee 
 
For any enquiries about this report please contact: Noel McMenamin – 0115 993 2670 
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